
 

 
 
 
Statement of continued support by the Chief Executive Officer  
 
Mr. Ban Ki-moon  
UN Secretary-General  
UNITED NATIONS  
New York, NY 10017  
USA  

 
I am pleased to confirm that Eutopia Association reaffirms its support 

of the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of 
Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.  
 

In this our first Communication on Engagement, we describe a number 
of areas where we have been able to integrate and promote the UN Global 
Compact ten principles. Since our membership in 2011 we have taken many 
actions to spread the ideas and principles of UN Global Compact initiative in 
Serbia, including – but not limited to – anti-corruption policies and labour 
rights. 

  
Eutopia cooperates closely with the network in increasing awareness 

about UN Global Compact and we will enthusiastically continue to support 
the principles of the UN Global Compact in the years to come.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
chairman and CEO 
Vladimir Radomirović 

 



 
 
 

 
Statement on activities 
 
 Through its groundbreaking website Pištaljka (The Whistle), Eutopia 

Association engages in investigative journalism and whistleblowing 
advocacy. 

  
 Since 2010, when it was launched, Pištaljka has published more than 

500 stories, including articles on high-level corruption and stories 
about whistleblowers. 

  
 Using the Global Compact network in Serbia, Eutopia presented its 

work on anti-corruption to members of the network and took active 
part in all anti-corruption activities of the network.  

 
 From April 2014, Eutopia has been counselling whistleblowers and 

potential whistleblowers through its Whistleblowing Helpline. Eutopia 
representatives and two whistleblowers were part of the working 
group that drafted Serbia’s Whistleblower Protection Law, one of the 
best such laws in the world according to renowned international 
experts. 
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